
BLYTH TOWN COUNCIL 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS  

 

Due to a recent High Court ruling all council meetings 

must be held physically from 6 May 2021. 

 

As a result of this we have taken steps to secure a 

Covid safe venue for all Committees up until 13 July 

2021. 

 

As you are aware Committees are open to the public 

with the exception of Part II meetings. 

 

Meetings will take place at the Port of Blyth Training 

Rooms, Quay Road, Blyth, NE24 3PA. 

 

Unfortunately, we will have to limit the number of 

spaces available for members of the public to 10 due to 

social distancing restrictions at the meeting venue and 

these will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis. 

 

If you do attend you will be asked to take a 

temperature check and leave your contact details.  

Information will be retained for a 21 day period from 

the date of your visit to enable contact tracing to be 

carried out. 

 

If you would like to attend the meeting please either: 

 

Email – info@blythtowncouncil.org.uk 

Telephone - 07729624455 

 

mailto:info@blythtowncouncil.org.uk

